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PRAYING FOR MINISTRY TO THE MILITARY MAY 2024

WEEK OF APRIL 28
❑ Lou and Cathy Rozmiarek, 
Headquarters, CO
Join us in congratulating Jason and 
Laura Paxton (Cadence Adult Ministry) 
and Micah Will (Cadence Student 
Ministry) on their appointment as 
Alpha missionaries on April 10. Please 
pray for them as they begin this faith 
journey of MPD (Ministry Partnership 
Development).

❑ Scott and Rebecca Crawford, 
NAS Jacksonville, FL
Please pray for our recently deployed 
Sailors. Pray for their safety, that they 
will encounter and experience the Lord 
in deeper ways as they watch Him move 
in the lives around them, and that the 
Lord will protect and increase the good 
work He has begun in them.

❑ Laurel Givry, Fort Jackson, SC
Please pray for our MomCo (formerly 
MOPS) group. It is proving difficult for 
us to continue meeting at Fort Jackson. 
Pray that God will provide a way for 
us to continue on base or provide a 
local church with a vision for caring for 
military families who will be willing to 
host our group.

❑ Char Hauser, MCBH, HI
The Lord has laid it on my heart to 
create an encouragement tool to give 
to the many wives who are PCS-ing 
(moving) this summer. I want to offer 
them something they can turn to during 
the challenges they will experience as 
they move to yet another duty station 

and have to start all over again. Pray 
that I will have a good understanding 
of their emotional and spiritual needs 
during these transitions as well as the 
creativity to craft something helpful. 

WEEK OF MAY 5
❑ Danny and Kathryn Perez,  
Eastern USA Field Leaders, NC
Pray for the Fort Liberty Hospitality 
House as it faces a transition between 
directors. Pray for God to supply 
interim coverage until the next directors 
arrive. Pray for rest and recovery time 
for the Cover family as they begin their 
Home Assignment.

❑ Joe and Caitlin Fletcher,  
NAS Oceana, VA
After a few weeks of on-and-off studies 
due to conferences and Easter, our 
group is getting back into a regular 
groove of Bible Study and community. 
Please pray for a good rhythm, wisdom 
and clarity for Joe as he teaches through 
the book of Jonah, and for lives to be 
saved and grown in Jesus.

❑ Wes and Elaine Auldridge,  
RAF Lakenheath, England
As we prepare to move back to the U.S. 
in June, we praise God for the time 
we have been privileged to spend with 
an amazing group of (mostly) single 
Airmen. Pray for these guys and gals as 
they transition to finding and attending 
other weekly Bible studies and strive to 
maintain healthy community after we 
have left. Also, please pray for us as we 
begin preparations for our move.

❑ Scott and Rebecca 
Crawford, NAS 
Jacksonville, FL
In the past several 
months, we have 
watched the Lord 
radically transform and 
spiritually mature a 
number of the Sailors in 
our community above 
and beyond what we 
could have imagined, 
and there is no doubt 
this is due to your 
prayers! Thank you!

❑ Jill and Joe Vincent, 
Spangdahlem Air 
Base, Germany
We praise God for 
providing more 
volunteers to help with 
our children’s ministry. 
We typically have 40–50 
children in attendance 
each week. We also 
praise Him for consistent 
helpers who make dinner 
for the 100 people who 
gather on Thursday 
ministry nights. We are 
blessed!

Praise
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WEEK OF MAY 12
❑ Matt and Tina Huisjen, 
U.S. Army Garrison Bavaria, 
Germany
Praise God for the many new 
Soldiers who have begun attending 
our ministry nights the last couple of 
months. It has been difficult to keep 
track of them all! Pray for wisdom 
to know how to speak into their 
brokenness with truth and love. 
Pray also for diligence in raising the 
financial support we badly need.

❑ Laurel Givry, Fort Jackson, SC
I have been asked by the incoming 
MomCo coordinator to disciple 
ladies in our group and be a bridge 
between our group and Fort 
Jackson’s Protestant Women of 
the Chapel (PWOC). Please pray 
with me that God will lead me in 
knowing the ways to do this. Please 
also continue to pray that God 
will raise up ladies to serve on the 
leadership team.

❑ Wes and Elaine Auldridge, 
RAF Lakenheath, England
Please pray specifically for J, whom 
we have walked alongside for years 
now and has grown spiritually. J is 
facing a significant battle with sin 
and self-destruction.

❑ Paul and Sandra Bradley, 
Headquarters, ID
In April, Brian Kleager and I 
traveled to Ukraine and met with 
many Soldiers. We shared the 
love of Jesus with them and gave 
them both a practical and spiritual 
understanding of trauma and its 
impact. Please pray that the Holy 
Spirit will continue the work He 
began when we were with them.

WEEK OF MAY 19
❑ Danny and Kathryn Perez, 
Eastern USA Field Leaders, NC
Several of our ministries are 
struggling to find childcare providers 
for ministry nights. Would you 
ask Jesus for this provision? Many 
staff members are fighting physical 
ailments, while others are very aware 
of Satanic opposition. Pray for their 
strengthening and protection. Also, 
pray for the Marine facing legal 
action, that he will trust Jesus with 
the outcome and that God’s will 
be done. Pray for the matter to be 
resolved in court on May 20. 

❑ Lou and Cathy Rozmiarek, 
Headquarters, CO
We head to Europe on May 21 to 
participate in the European Staff 
Conference. Please pray for safe 
travels, good connections with staff, 
and fruitful MPD appointments.

❑ Matt and Tina Huisjen, 
U.S. Army Garrison Bavaria, 
Germany
Pray that God will use the weekend 
retreat from May 24–27 in 
Salzburg, Austria, to deepen godly 
friendships and help our young 
people understand the priority God 
deserves in all our lives.

WEEK OF MAY 26
❑ Jill and Joe Vincent, 
Spangdahlem Air Base, 
Germany
Pray for those in our ministry who 
are transitioning to new locations 
and those who will be moving here, 
that the Lord will bring people to 
the hospitality house. 

❑ Tim and Rebecca Hawkins, 
Europe Field Leaders, Germany
The Europe field will gather in 
Poland for our staff conference from 
May 27–31. Pray for a meaningful 
time of connection with one 
another.

❑ Peter and Tanya Kinney, 
Ellsworth AFB, SD
We appreciate your prayers on 
Thursday evenings for our main 
ministry nights at the hospitality 
house. In classic Cadence style, 
we offer dinner and a Bible study. 
Our average attendance is 25 
Airmen under the age of 25, plus a 
few others. Pray for their spiritual 
growth: “Then Christ will make his 
home in your hearts as you trust in 
him. Your roots will grow down into 
God’s love and keep you strong.” 
Ephesians 3:17 (NLT).

mailto:Lifeline%40Cadence.org?subject=
http://Cadence.org

